
Kia ora to all our new and returning students and whānau!
 

We are excited to welcome you all into our school
community and look forward to a year filled with learning,
connection, and celebration.
The start of a new year brings fresh opportunities, and we
are already seeing students settle into their learning with
enthusiasm. It’s great to see friendships forming,
confidence growing, and our school values shining through
in classrooms and around the school.
This year, we continue our focus on being Kaitiaki—
guardians of our learning, our environment, and each other.
We encourage our tamariki to take pride in their
responsibilities, show respect, and care for those around
them, ensuring our school remains a beautiful place where
everyone thrives.
Attendance is also a key area for us in 2025. Every day at
school matters, and we want to see our students present,
engaged, and making the most of their learning. Let’s work
together to build great habits and set our tamariki up for
success.
We appreciate the ongoing support of our whānau and
encourage you to be part of your child’s learning journey. 
Let’s make 2025 a year of success, fun, and achievement
together!

Ngā mihi nui,
Mary Takatainga
Tumuaki
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Key dates:

Watch out for the Walking School Bus!

Every school morning, our Walking School
Bus is on the move! Let your children know

to jump on as it passes by. Routes run
along McAnnalley Street, Myers Road, and

Ellen Street.
It’s a fun, active way for tamariki to walk
safely to school with teachers and their

friends. All students welcome—just join in! 

24 Feb - Safety & Self defence Awareness
27 Feb - Road Patrol Training
05 March - Whanau Night
03 April - Market Day



Kicking Off 2025 with Fun and Celebration!
To celebrate the start of the year and the opening of our new canopy, our tamariki had a ‘Fun Day’

last week Friday. The event ran all day with exciting rotations, including bouncy castles, sports,
water play and activities under our new canopy.

The smiles, laughter, and energy throughout the day showed just how much everyone enjoyed
themselves. A well deserved day of fun for our children!

We are confident, resilient and will reach great heights

MES Fun Day


